

NEWSLETTER - 7.6.24



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

Events coloured in green are either those which are funded by our enrichment pot or events that contribute to the pot as fundraising. Thank you for your support.

Day	Date	Event	
w/c	10.6.24 - 14.6.24	Multiplication Tables Check for Year 4 children	
w/c	10.6.24	Phonics Screening Check for Year 1 and some Year 2 children	
Mon	10.6.24	Brighouse High School staff visiting to teach Year 6 children	
w/c	17.6.24	Y1, Y2 and Y5 assessment week	
Mon	24.6.24	Year 6 First Aid training	
w/c	24.6.24	Y3 and Y4 assessment week	
Tues	25.6.24	Year 5 First Aid training	
Thur	27.6.24	5.30pm Talent Show	
Tue	2.7.24	2.30pm Story time session for Nursery children and parents	
Weds	3.7.24	3.20pm Summer Fayre	
Fri	5.7.24	Y6 transition day	
Wed	10.7.24	1.45pm and 7pm Y5 and 6 Production	
Thurs	11.7.24	Am Traditional Sports Day	
Wed & Thur	17.7.24 - 18.7.24	Transition days for all children in school and Outings for Y6	
Fri	19.7.24	9am Y6 Leavers assembly - parents welcome 3pm Guard of honour for Y6 leavers - parents, grandparents and other family members welcome	
Fri	19.7.24	Break up for the Summer holidays	

BUN SALES - 50p

Date	Class to bring buns
14.6.24	Netherlands
21.6.24	Sweden
28.6.24	Austria
5.7.24	Belgium
12.7.24	Switzerland
19.7.24	Finland

TOAST ROTA - 50p

<u> </u>	/ P
Monday	Reception
Tuesday	Years 1 & 2
Wednesday	Years 3 & 4
Thursday	Years 5 & 6

Monday

Battered Fish Cheese Rolls Tuna Sandwich Chicken Wrap Chips and Beans

Strawberry Mousse Tub Fruit Yoghurt

Tuesday

Mince & Onion Pie & Gravy Savoury Quorn Mince & Yorkshire Pudding Turkey Sandwich Tuna Wrap New Potatoes, Peas & Carrots

> Marble Sponge Cake Fruit Yoghurt

Wednesday

Chicken Dinner Quorn Chicken Dinner Cheese Sandwich Ham Wrap

Roast Potatoes, Cauliflower & Green Beans

Jam Bun Fruit Yoghurt

Thursday

Sweet & Sour Chicken Tomato & Basil Pasta Cheese Sandwich Ham Wrap Rice, Wrap & Mixed Vegetables

> Chocolate Crispy Bun Fruit Yoghurt

Friday

Margherita Pizza Sausage Roll Tuna Sandwich Ham Wrap Diced herby Potatoes

Chocolate Sponge Fruit Yoghurt

News from this week

New Reception and Nursery Intake evening

We were delighted to welcome all our new Reception and Nursery families into school on Wednesday evening. They had a lovely time exploring the classrooms and getting to know the staff that will be teaching in EYFS next year.

Talent Show

There has been a lot of excitement this week while our Talent Show auditions have taken place in classrooms. It is always lovely for children to have an opportunity to showcase their talents that we otherwise might not be aware of.

I am looking forward to hearing which acts have got through to the finals which will take place on the evening of 27th June.

Kindness workshops

The Year 5 and 6 children have all taken part today in Kindness workshops run by an organisation called Time Out. We are looking forward to working more with this company.

Information for next week

Statutory assessments

The Year 1 children and some Year 2 children will be taking their Phonics Screening Check next week which is a statutory assessment to check for knowledge or phonics and early reading skills.

The Year 4 children will be taking their Multiplication Tables Check next week which is again a statutory assessment which checks for knowledge of times tables up to 12 x 12. Practising on TT Rockstars over the weekend would really help!

Transition for Year 6

We are looking forward to welcoming staff from Brighouse High School to school on Monday who will be teaching the Year 6 children so that they can get used to the teaching styles used by secondary schools. This is the start of the transition events that will take place over the next 5 weeks to prepare the children as much as possible for their move to secondary.

Other information

PINS

We are delighted to have been chosen by the Local Authority to take part in this pilot project to support the development of our provision for children with SEND. The Local Authority recognises our exemplary inclusive practice and wanted us to be part of this exciting initiative.

The start of this project involves all parents completing a survey which can be found on the attached information sheet. Please complete it so that we have a baseline on which to measure the impact of the project.